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The Dulaney District Advancement Committee  

Venturing News 
 11 July 2017 

 

Venture Crew Leaders of Dulaney District: 

 

All of the following is excerpted from the National Advancement News, July-August, 2017 issues: 

 

A. Take a Peek Inside the New Venturing Toolbox: 

  
In May 2017, the national office released a new Venturing Training Toolbox that can help both youth and adult 

Venturers learn and give presentations more effectively.  This is an entirely free toolbox where you can obtain 

information and presentation materials for upcoming crew meetings.  

 

Inside the toolbox, users will find several PowerPoint templates that can be adapted for various types of 

presentations, ranging from advancement-related topics (training and awards) to helpful crew and council topics 

(marketing, events, Venturing officers’ association (VOA), and others).  All PowerPoints have been reviewed and 

enhanced by the National Venturing Youth Cabinet and other youth Venturers.  

 

All toolbox presentations may be reviewed and customized for individual presentations to fit specific needs of 

individuals and crews.  Presentations may also be combined, depending on the desired topics.  Check this new 

Venturing Training Toolbox out today by visiting www.venturing.org/training-toolbox.html  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Yours in Scouting; 

Rick Shaw 

Dulaney District Advancement Chairman 

410-823-8522 

ricncork@erols.com 
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